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PETROX RESOURCES CORP. 
 

P R E S S   R E L E A S E 
 
 

PETROX ANNOUNCES PROPOSED ACQUISITION OF 
PRODUCING PROPERTIES 

 
 
For Immediate Release 
Not for distribution in the United States or through United States wire services. 
 
Calgary, Alberta – March 26, 2014.  Petrox Resources Corp. (TSXV: “PTC”) (the “Corporation”) is 
pleased to announce that it has entered into a preliminary agreement for the proposed acquisition by the 
Corporation from an arm’s length party of certain oil and gas properties located in Saskatchewan (the 
“Acquisition”). These properties include six producing wells and associated facilities which had a 
combined producing oil rate of approximately 40 barrels per day in the year 2013. 
 
The Acquisition is subject to a number of conditions precedent including, but not limited to, the entering 
into of a definitive sale and purchase agreement by the parties on or before May 20, 2014 and the 
completion of satisfactory due diligence by the Corporation. 
 
The target closing date for the proposed acquisition is May 31, 2014.   
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 
 
Petrox Capital Corp. 
Edwin Tam, President and CEO or Alan Chan, CFO  
Telephone:  (403) 270 – 2290 or (403) 237 - 8330  
Facsimile:   (403) 228 – 3013 
www.petroxresources.ca 
 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in policies of 
the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 


